Congregazione dei Rogazionisti
Curia Generalizia
Via Tuscolana. 167 - 00182 Roma
Tel. 06.7020751 - Fax 06.7022917
e-mail: segrgen@rcj.org
Il Superiore Generale

Rome, October 30, 2020

Joyful wishes!

To: Rev. Dcn. Simoj Chakiath Quasi Provincia San Tommaso ALUVA

Dearest Simoj,

I am close to you, your relatives, and the Saint Thomas Quasi Province, and I share your joy on the day you receive the Sacred Order of the Presbyterate.

Together with you, I thank the Divine Superiors for this consecration and mission that is conferred on you and I also express my gratitude to His Excellency, the Bishop, who ministers the Sacred Ordination.

You receive Holy Ordination on the eve of the Solemnity of All Saints and the Commemoration of the Faithful Departed. May they intercede before the Holy Spirit that he may descend with the abundance of his graces on your future apostolate.

My fervent wish is that you may live the gift of the priesthood, at the service of the People of God and the Congregation, following the teaching and witness of apostolic zeal of our Founder, Saint Hannibal Mary Di Francia.

As I assure you of my remembrance in prayer, I greet you with affection in the Lord.

(Fr. Bruno Rampazzo, R.C.J.)

Sup. Gen.